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REVOCATION OF PUBLIC HEALTH 
DETERMINATIONS  

(Effective 11 January 2022) 
 

WURRUMIYANGA, MILIKAPITI, PIRLANGIMPI 
AND WURANKUWU 

 
Effective 10 am on 11 January 2022, the Executive 
Director of Township Leasing revokes the Public 

Health Determinations made on 3 January 2022 for the 
townships of: Wurrumiyanga (Bathurst Island), 

Milikapiti (Melville Island), Pirlangimpi (Melville Island) 
and Wurankuwu (Ranku) 

 
The revocations take effect at 10am on 11 January 2022. This notice has been 

issued by the Executive Director of Township Leasing under the Township Leases 
and is endorsed by the Tiwi Aboriginal Land Trust, Tiwi Land Council and the 

broader Tiwi community. These revocations also occur under subsection 70F(12) of 
the Aboriginal Land Rights (Northern Territory) Act 1976. 

 
 
 
 

Pennie Talbot 
Executive Director of Township Leasing 

 
 

For further Information please contact  
the Office of Township Leasing on 1800 152 259 
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